
Ken Albertini 
Registrar 
labour Relations Board 
1275 ·west 6th Ave. 
Vancouver, OC V6H 1A6 

Dear Mr. Albertini, 

Re. AUCE weal One Sectior1 ·54 ·application 

July 10, 1985 

Our Section 54 application na:rres the successor as the University 
Employees Union. Unfortunately, CUPE 116 at UBC has objected 
to our choice of na:rre. The na.nE on their , charter is the University 
of British Columbia :Employees Union, and they felt that the similarity 
of nacres would lead to confusion. Consequently, we have .decided to 
call ourselves the ·canadiart TJrtiversity :Employees. We request, there-
fore, that our Section 54 applica~ion be amended to reflect this 
change. 

This develoµnent has been discussed fully with Ann Burton, and she 
has received copies of the documents enclosed, namely the notice 
of rrotion that was mailed to our rrembers, the minutes of our last 
general rrembership meeting, and our arrended constitution and bylaws . 

Thank you for your attention to this matter . Please call me if you 
have any questions. 

Yours truly, 

L:" \ ,"l 
( 6'-) e;' ----1-----
Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 WS 
~elephone: 224 -2308 


